
We’re Open!  
Announcing Your 
Academy’s New Museum

You did it! Thanks to the generosity of so many members and friends, the Academy has 
opened the world’s only free, public museum dedicated to the fascinating science of sight—
the Truhlsen-Marmor Museum of the Eye®. 

Next time you’re in San Francisco, see our ophthalmic past, present and future come alive 
through interactive exhibits, virtual reality experiences and the stories that connect our 
esteemed profession across the globe. 

aao.org/museum

The American Academy of Ophthalmology Foundation needs your support to 
ensure the museum’s operation in perpetuity. Make a gift today at aao.org/donate.

645 Beach Street, San Francisco, CA 94109 #museumoftheeye


